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1. LS Reply 

SA4 thanks OMA POC WG for the LS about speech codecs for PoC received in Tdoc S4-040391.  

 

SA4 would like to inform OMA POC WG that SA4 presently has no mandate to modify or create specifications 
with respect to PoC. It is not clear, if the introduction of PoC would require changes to existing SA4 
specifications (3GPP TS 26.235 and 26.236) or even new SA4 specifications.  

SA4 is very interested to take the responsibility to work on the item addressed in your LS as soon as SA4 has 
been given the mandate. SA4 will keep you informed on the progress. 

 

 
2. Actions: 

None 

 
3. Dates of Next TSG-SA4 Meetings: 

SA4#33  22 - 26 November 2004     Helsinki, Finland 
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